From: Brian Fox

To: Tracy Gallo; Rummel, Marsha; Verbick, Jim; Verveer, Michael; MNA Board

Cc: Brian Fox; Gregory A. Humphrey; Leigh Mollenhoff; Steve Ohlson; Linda Lehnertz; Gary Tipler; Samira Guyot;
Dave Mollenhoff; David Boyden; Pilar Rebecca Gomez-lbanez; Fareed Guyot; Mike Engel; Josh Meier

Subject: Re: MNA board meeting votes against Canopy licenses

Date: Friday, January 24, 2020 5:58:45 PM

Tracy, thank you for you clarity of thought on this matter.

This is an excellent letter summarizing events in the most recent review period, and raises great concerns about the
intentions and integrity of Mr. Carl and others involved in this project. Even at this late stage of engagement, Mr.
Carl and colleagues have provided information that has been incomplete, inaccurate or deceptive. Further, the recent
actions taken by Mr. Carl and colleagues in the Canopy building continue to be provocative as opposed to engaging.

| support the strong sentiment of the MNA Board and neighborhood residents that the ALRC should deny this
request for an alcohol permit.

| further request that the City Building Codes Inspector be charged with providing a thorough analysis of any
changes may by Mr. Carl and associates to the structure of the building, whether building permits were properly
obtained when needed, and whether any safety, security or noise impacts have been introduced by these changes.

I would also request than an assessment of whether corrective actions or other legal sanctions or restrictions need to
be applied by the City to address any concerns identified.

Respectfully submitted,





